
To Families Interested in Sage Quest, 
 
Due to this evening's possible poor travelling conditions (freezing rain event), we have made the 
decision to delay the Sage Quest information session to Thursday evening at 6:00 PM, with 
registration beginning at 5:45 PM.   
 
My apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.   We are looking forward to seeing you at 
the meeting this Thursday, February 21st. 
 
Your partners in education,  
Cindy Gangaram & Steve Oulahen 

 
 


